



MEETING AGENDA

1. Call to Order: 4:04 PM
2. Roll & Verification of Quorum (5): 8/9

Name	Email	Initial	Final
Chair Campbell	sgaecs2@ucf.edu	P	P
Vice Chair Duke	sga_sci2@ucf.edu	P	P
Senator Acosta	sgacreol1@ucf.edu	E	E
Senator Hameed	sgaecs7@ucf.edu	P	P
Speaker Holmes	sga_sci4@ucf.edu	P	P
Senator Kennaugh	sga_ba3@ucf.edu	P	P
Senator Khazei	sga_sci6@ucf.edu	P	P
Senator Lacasse	sga_sci8@ucf.edu	P	P
Senator Sandlin	sgsci13@ucf.edu	P	P

3. Approval of the Minutes: [6/22/23 Agenda](#) Approved by gc; Approval of the Agenda: Approved by gc
4. Open Forum:
 - a. Cherugail- I just wanted to talk about some initiatives. I met with Adam Meyer and just wanted to ask about SAS. I want to create disability checklists and an SAS focus group. Fo the focus group to become a thing I wanted to see how to get students on it. The best solution would be to get leaders from disability RSOs. Please email me if you're interest. For the disability checklist, I brought the graduation accessibility up in the meeting. They hadn't considered accessibility in relation to outdoor events. Please reach out if you have any ideas or input.
 - b. Xander- Hello, I am here with Judy. Both of us are with MSC. We wanted to reach put to connect with the caucuses of SG. We have plans for an



LEGISLATIVE BRANCH

UCF Student Government
Disability Caucus
Thursday, 4:00 PM
6/29/2023

- event in the fall on October 3rd 12-2pm room 221. It looks at the intersection of being queer and disabled.
- c. Judy- None of the details are solidified yet. It looks like it's going to be a panel or something similar to that. I'd also love to bring up a separate event. This would be also in October from the 6th-12th. If anyone wants to help out reach out.
5. Announcements from the Chair:
 - a. Camp: There haven't been much updates related to the commons. I sent an email out, I had a meeting with Rick Falco last week. The email stated my concerns and I just wanted to say that.
 6. Announcements from the Vice Chair:
 - a. The Ruth Project is doing an event at 7 today! (it's over zoom)
<https://ruthproj.org/event/workshop-speaking-at-school-board-meetings/>
 7. Announcements from Caucus Members:
 - a. Holmes- A Title III thing, if you all want to have ex-officio seats. You have to notify all RSO that is under the same umbrella as your caucus. If you have any questions about ex-officio seats please let me know.
 8. Announcements from Non-Caucus Members
 - a. None
 9. Old Business:
 - a. None
 10. New Business:
 - a. MSC
 - i. Xannder- In addition to the two events. Some updates are that the cultural centre is in the process of being renovated. We have our opening July 19th! We'll send an email out regarding information about collaborating with us for the events in the fall.
 - ii. Camp: I'll send you the link to our agenda, it has all of our emails
 - iii. Xander: Thank you. One of our things for MSC this year is being more mindful and connecting more to things on campus and adhering to our mission statement. MSC is working on making sure that our events are more accessible for students. I'll probably have a board member reach out. This related to the disability checklist. We want to be mindful of everyone, and if there are any opportunities in the spring I'll reach out to see if there are spaces where you all can table.
 - iv. Camp: I wanted to ask about creating a form of Peer advocacy program that's connected to SAS. I was wondering if it was something you all would want to help out on or if we should talk mainly to SAS
 - v. Xander: There are a lot of students that volunteer with MSC that we can reach out too. I'd have to look at my calendar, I could see us working together I just don't want to over promise.



LEGISLATIVE BRANCH

UCF Student Government
Disability Caucus
Thursday, 4:00 PM
6/29/2023

- b. D&I Coordinator
 - i. Cherugail: I will be scheduling a follow up meeting with Adam Meyer. In terms of the accessibility checklist, once I get documents sent to me from SAS I can bring it before you guys.
 - ii. Camp: The last D&I coordinator hopped into every disability caucus meeting they could, are you planning on doing the same?
 - iii. Cherugail: I am planning on attending as me schedule sees fit, I was hoping I could get into the caucus teams to keep updated.
 - c. Commons Update
 - i. Camp: For everyone new, there is a new UCF policy regarding space. If you want a space that is not operated/ owned by SG you have to go through the Office of Space Planning Committee. It gives them the ability to operate SG spaces as well. Unfortunately the period for public comment is closed, however I have reached out to the person that made the policy so hopefully we can create a conversation. Disability commons has previously been denied by this committee. In our denial we got called an RSO. Our only opportunity for Disability Commons is through SG. I apologize for not having any updates.
 - d. Graduation
 - i. Camp: I've had Senator Khazei work on this, he reached out to Adam Meyer and got a meeting. Right now the issue is that Meyer thought it was only issues regarding UCF PD but it is a much wider issue than that.
 - ii. Holmes: If you all want to start a pamphlet on Disability Caucus you all can do that for tabling materials or other merch please reach out/ start thinking about it. There's no rush!
 - e.
11. Member Discussion:
 - a. None
 12. Miscellaneous Business:
 - a. None
 13. Final Roll Call: 8/9
 14. Adjournment: 4:43 PM

Key:

P - Present

A - Absent

MTD - Move to Debate

MTV - Move to Vote

MTA- Move to Amend



LEGISLATIVE BRANCH

UCF Student Government
Disability Caucus
Thursday, 4:00 PM
6/29/2023

PP - Postpone

PPI - Postpone Indefinitely

GC - General Consent